
VILLAGE OF CHAGRIN FALLS

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE COUNCIL

June 9, 2014

Members present: Patton, Evans, Herdman, Lutz, Muscenti, Newell, Subel.  

Also present: Mayor Brick, Himes

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 p.m. by Chairman Steven Patton.

BUDGET REVIEW

Mr. Himes explained potential cuts to the street and police funds to achieve a 10% reduction in costs. 

Different ways to increase revenues, such as parking fees and building permit fees were discussed.

Mr. Patton announced a meeting for Tuesday, June 17, 2014 at 7:00 p.m.    

The meeting adjourned at 9:50 p.m.

____________________________

Steven Patton, Chairman 
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